Thames View Juniors and Infants





THAMES VIEW JUNIOR SCHOOL Striving for Excellence

Headteacher: James Smith Deputy Headteacher: Sandeep Sanghera Assistant Headteacher: Charlie Ballinger



Headteacher: Paul Jordan

Deputy Headteacher: Rosa Corcoran-Jones

Deputy Headteacher: Adam Dobson

27th June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers:

2023 Thames View Summer Fete

We are delighted to let you know that this year the Thames View Summer Fete is going to be a joint, collaborative project organised and staffed by both Thames View Juniors and Thames View Infants. Staff from both schools will be working together to deliver a wonderful afternoon full of fun and games for all of our children at Thames View Junior School!

What is the Thames View Summer Fete?

The staff in our schools are working together to bring the biggest and best Summer Fete to Thames View! There will be traditional fun fair stalls like 'Hook-a-Duck', 'The Coconut Shy', 'Tombola', 'Archery' and lots, lots more.

There will be bouncy castles, bouncy slides, the ice cream van, food and refreshment stalls, face painting and things for sale.

The fete will run for a few hours from 1:30-3:30pm and we really hope that you will all come along and have a great time.

We have subsidised everything heavily; there will be lots of prizes to be won and all games will cost only £1 a go.

When and Where?

This year the fete will be held in the Thames View Junior playing field and access will be via the school gates.

The fete will be held on Friday 14th July and both schools will be closing early on that day. The idea is that you collect your child early from school and come straight to the Junior school in order to join in with all of the fun.

















We're a PAPERLESS School – so you must download & register your ParentMail App to receive e-newsletters, to book after-school clubs & Parents' meetings or to confirm consent for educational visits.

- Thames View Infants will close early at 1:15pm
- Thames View Juniors will close early at 1:30pm

Please make sure that you collect your child on time. All staff will be needed to work at the fete and we cannot have any children collected late from school on that day.

We need your help!!!

In order to make the fete the best it can possibly be we REALLY need your help!

Would you like to hire a stall for the afternoon?

It would be lovely to have a corner of the field with lots of selling stalls set up. Do you have any old bric-a-brac or toys that you'd like to sell? Or do you make anything arty and crafty that you could sell? Maybe you're a fabulous cook and you'd like to sell food or cakes that you've made?

If this sounds like you, please come and see Miss Ballinger, Mr Desai or Miss Chroudhury in the Thames View Junior office asap! Stalls will be hired on a first come, first served basis and will cost £15. After that, any profit that you make on the day will obviously be yours to keep.

We desperately need donations!

Please help us make this afternoon the best it can possibly be! We desperately need:

- Any cakes for our cake stall (please not all ingredients must be listed)
- Any drinks for our drinks stall
- Prizes for Raffle / Tombola

Please bring all donations to the Thames View Infants Reception as soon as possible! We are grateful for any help that you can give.

Thank you in advance for all of your help. We can't wait to see you all there!

Yours sincerely,

The Staff from Thames View Juniors and Thames View Infants



